
MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT 
MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON JUNE 22, 2023 @ NOON 

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on Jun 22, 2023, at noon at the 

office on hwy 191. President PM Woods called the meeting to order. The members present 

were PM Woods, Robert Conyer, Donald Garcie, Pete Nugent, and Danny Lopez. 

Operator/Manager Gilbert Limon was present as well.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

Pete made a motion to approve the minutes of the 6/8/23 regular meeting and Robert seconded 

the motion. All were in favor. Motion carried. 

There were no guests to acknowledge.  

There was no reason to amend the agenda.  

There was no report from the attorney. 

The president reported the LRWA conference was next month in Lake Charles and inquired if 

anyone had plans to attend. No one was planning on going.  

The operator reported that he got the mower with a 1-year extended warranty, and that it mows 

great. He also reported that at&t had to shift the lot 16 feet where the tower is going due to a 

pipeline easement. Last he reported that he had been in contact with the rate study company, 

but they were moving slow as molasses and he didn’t expect it to be completed any time soon.  

There was no old business that could be addressed at this time.  

There was no new business.  

Danny made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Pete seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

Motion carried. 


